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Important Info for Parents, Students and Staff 
WELCOME BACK!  WE HAD A SUCCESSFUL SCHOOL OPENING ! 

Look what we accomplished this past Summer! 

Over the Summer:  
 Building E is now Gone! 

 Buildings A Superstructure was Demolished 

 New Parking Lot E is approximately 60% complete 

 Newly renovated Administration Offices, Attendance/Counselor Offices and Nurse’s Office 

 Music and Arts Buildings - All interior/exterior door frames and doors replaced, and new window frames and 

glazing completed 

 Wood Shop and Ceramics - All exterior door frames and doors replaced, and new window frames and glazing 

completed  

 Special Education area - All interior/exterior door frames and doors replaced, new window frames, glazing, 

new flooring, paint, new restroom, new laundry room and new kitchenette 

 New track surface 

 

Construction Continues:  
Looking Ahead! 
 Demolition of Building B and C Superstructure 
 Construction of New Main Distribution Frame (MDF)  room 
 Building D restrooms; faculty and boys/girls restrooms 
 Drinking fountains 
 

Please contact Nelson Martinez, Construction Manager at n.martinez@smmusd.org  

or Carey Upton, Chief Operations Officer cupton@smmusd.org should you have  

any questions. 

 

Thank you parents, staff and students for your 
ongoing cooperation and patience while we  

work to modernize MHS! 

CONSTRUCTION — MUCH ACCOMPLISHED THIS SUMMER! 
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